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IMPACTING LIVES IN KENYA……    V6N3 March 2025  

God is always faith 

     We begin with a praise report about the needs we mentioned last month. Through some of you we 

were able to buy the required Security Guard uniforms, we have the wages for our Security Guard through 

January 2026 and we were able to purchase $500 of the new Curriculum that the Kenyan government just 

issued as mandatory. Thank you, thank you! 

Following Jesus… 

     Our Manyatta Worship Centre at our Headquarters in Maragoli conducted a wonderful Water Baptism 

service at a local High School. It was a great day as we baptized 29 who chose to follow in the footsteps 

of Jesus. Pastor Ken Omega completed their teachings of Water Baptism and then we boarded a bus to 

travel to a local High School which rented its pool for the occasion. Many as they entered the water gave 

testimony to the greatness of their Savior. Each went under the waters of baptism signifying dying to self 

and being raised in the newness of life in Christ Jesus! 
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      By God’s grace, as from our beginning 100% of the funding FLMK receives hits the ground in Kenya 

without any administrative costs. Your contribution to FLMK 501c3 is good financial stewardship.  

 

 

“That day will soon arrive without warning… let us bring in the last days harvest.” 

                                 

       Prayer Requests:  

Pray God will provide sponsors for unsponsored children at TGA. 

TGA still needs $400 to complete the purchasing of the New Curriculum for 2025 

 

Thank you all for your prayers and financial support… “Asante na asante” (Thank you and thank you) 

 

     If you would like to make a donation, you can donate at www.fulllifeministrykenya.com   Or you can 

send a check to: FLMK 1219 Vera Cruz Street Mission, TX 78572 or use Zelle 956-578-2683 

Please use our email to reply, ask questions or comment: fulllifeministrykenya@gmail.com  

Mungu akubariki, (God Bless you,)  

Kenny Chivington (Bishop) US: 956-578-2683 Kenya: +254 794260077   

Getrude Amianda (Editor) 

Dawn Chivington (Kenya Children & Women’s Director) 956-566-7319 
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